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Friday, 22 March 2024 

Newsletter 
Well done to all children who have had assessments or SATs practice tests this week.  All of your hard work 

will really pay off.  The parents meetings have been well attended, so thank you also to parents for your 

continued support.  Only one more week to go before the start of the Easter holidays! 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Green class for a weekly attendance of 99.05% 
 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 

 

Diary dates for this term 

March 2024 

Tuesday 26th March – Year 3/4 morning and afternoon performances 

Wednesday 27th March – Year 3/4 evening performance 

Thursday 28th March – last day of term 

 

Weekly Achievers 

On Monday 25th March 2024, we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers.  Rainbow class achievers will be celebrated in their classroom. 

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Isla Blue Isabelle Amarillo Elijah Azul Max 

Green Noah Orange Olivia Rosa Louie Morado Lucas 

Red Stanley Yellow Rory Verde Rosanna Rojo Caleb 

 

Year 3/4 swimming 

Swimming lessons for all children in Rosa class will start on Thursday 25th April and will be running every 

Thursday until 6th June.  We will need parent helpers for these dates – if you are able to help between 1.35 – 

3.25pm please contact the office so that we can arrange DBS clearance beforehand.  Thank you. 

 

Letter regarding ongoing building works 

Please see link below for details of a letter from Mr Seeley regarding the ongoing building works.  This has 

been sent out as a text to all parents.  Microsoft Word - After_Easter24 (edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk) 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood
https://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Arrangements%20during%20building%20work%20Summer%202024.pdf


Summer Term Menu change 

The dinner menu will be changing after the Easter break and will go all the way through until the end of this 

academic year.  See below for details. 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day appeal 

Last week was the Red Nose Day appeal (Comic Relief).  A Just Giving page was set up for donations and 

between that and cash donations, we have raised over £285!  What a fantastic effort for such a great cause.  

It is not too late to donate if you are able to - https://www.justgiving.com/page/edgewood-primary-school-

1710151476907 - thank you! 

 

Reminder regarding Uniform 

School PE kit on PE days 

All children will continue to wear their school PE kit on the days they are due to have PE. 

This has saved hours of time over the year in PE lessons meaning your children are getting all their time 

doing PE rather than changing.  It has also massively reduced the lost property or clothing mix-ups on 

those days. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/edgewood-primary-school-1710151476907
https://www.justgiving.com/page/edgewood-primary-school-1710151476907


The P.E. kit for all students consists of: 

• Plain Black shorts or Joggers 

• Plain red t-shirt 

• Dark trainers (or plimsolls) (Not brightly coloured trainers) 

• Children may also wear their red school jumper on cold days. 

Please ensure your child is sent in correct PE uniform, not sports tops or other  

School Uniform  

As a reminder, we have noticed an increasing number of children being sent to school not in the correct 

uniform.  Staff will be contacting parents of pupils sent in incorrect uniform to come and remedy any issues. 

The uniform for all students should be selected from the following: 

• White shirt, blouse or polo shirt 

• Grey or black trousers 

• Grey or black skirt or pinafore 

• Red jumper/sweatshirt or cardigan 

• Red and white summer dress 

• Black shoes (NOT trainers) 

Polo shirts and sweaters with the school logo are available to purchase from Hucknall Sports on the High 

Street. However, any white shirt and red jumper are absolutely fine to wear. 

The full school uniform policy is on our website should you have any queries, Uniform Policy.pdf 

(edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk) 

 

Dummies for the Easter Bunny - reminder 

Don’t forget that the Easter Bunny has made a special request for any 

dummies from children in school.  Don’t worry if you don’t have a dummy, as 

we have been told the Easter Bunny will also accept any pictures you would 

like to draw!  The final day to hand dummies or drawings in is 28th March – 

please speak to Mrs Newton in the Nursery so that she knows to expect 

something!  All children involved will receive a letter from the bunny and a 

small prize.  Thank you. 

 

Some messages from the PTA 

FAMILY UV BINGO NIGHT 

The PTA present our first ever family UV bingo.  Join us and Mighty Mike on 19th April 6-9pm for an evening 

of bingo and UV fun.  Tickets are £5 for adults and £2.50 for children, which includes 3 bingo games, 

unlimited squash for children and glowsticks.  Tickets can be purchased from reception with correct CASH 

only during school hours or by emailing PTA@edgewood.notts.sch.uk - come along and join us for a fun 

filled evening and bag yourself some bingo prizes. 

Tickets will be available from Friday 22nd March. 

 

 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Uniform%20Policy.pdf
http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Uniform%20Policy.pdf
mailto:PTA@edgewood.notts.sch.uk


BAG 2 SCHOOL 

Last year we raised £120 using the “Bags 2 school” collection service.  After the success of last year we have 

arranged for them to collect your unwanted/pre- loved clothing, paired shoes, hats, bags, soft toys, towels, 

bedding etc.. Please bring your bagged items to school before 22nd April to help us raise as much as we can.  

For further information on what can be collected please click this link What We Collect | Bag2School 

 

TESCO STRONGER STARTS GRANT 

We are extremely excited to announce that we have been accepted as part of the stronger starts grant to 

improve the playground markings at school.  This means that from April to June we will be in Tesco Extra, 

Hucknall and Tesco Express on Annesley Road for you to vote with your blue tokens.  Please get involved by 

putting as many tokens as you can in - to our slot to enable us to receive extra funding to improve our 

playground.  Our current playground markings are looking a little tired and we feel that all the children will 

benefit from having a more interactive playground. 

 

As always, thank you for your help and support. 

 

  

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect


 

  



 


